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Ottama, August 21, 1929.

Sir:-

I am enclosing,for your information, a copy of

a letter received from Mr. J.L.Ryan, Barrister xxx., Ratianer

B.B. in connection with an enquiry made at his office by

three indians in connection with [i] certain

Prisks in the Pabineau conservation.

You will be good enough to look into this mart-

and forward a report thereon to the Department at your

convenience.

Your obedient servant,

G.F.P.

Fev Assiatant Deputy & Secretary.

John B.éeidau,

Izdian Superintendent,

Buctouche, N. B.

tember 1919, (R.G. 10, Volume 576)
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